
Welcome Committee seeks street ambassador in the Kessler Street area

Description

Are you a North Avondale resident in the Kessler Street area? The Welcome Committee is looking for
a street ambassador who lives in this area to help on the Welcome Committee  Anyone interested in
learning more or signing up can reach out to Jolene Struebbe, who leads this committee.

jmstruebbe@gmail.com

Learn more about the Welcome Committee and the Welcome Kit they have designed for new residents 
in the story in the July newsletter. Whether you have lived here for over 50 years or less than 50 days,
the Welcome Committee’s useful North Avondale directory is filled with handy contacts, history, and
community information. You are ‘welcome’ to download or print a pdf of the directory.
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